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Dear Committee
| do not want to see any abortions performed as they are murder in the first degree.

Australia needs its people to survive and terminating any pregnancy at any stage will be
depriving this country of future citizens who will be of infinite value.

Pandering to social whims like those proposed does not do credit to our nation. Do not put
this bill to table.

John Calleja





